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Concordia University Part‐time Faculty Association 
Association des professeur(e)s à temps partiel de l’Université Concordia
President Holler
UNBC Faculty Association Office
Rm. 3085/3089 Administration Building
3333 University Way, Room 3089
Prince George, BC V2N 4Z9
Canada

March 6, 2015
Dear President Holler,
On behalf of the members of the Concordia University Part-time Faculty Association, I send our wishes of support and solidarity to you and your membership in your struggle for justice and a fair first contract.  As we here sign our fourth Collective Agreement and celebrate the 25th Anniversary of our Association I am reminded of how far we have come, and how at times the struggle for this right or that practice came at such a cost. I am never surprised at how ready University Administrators are to expend considerable resources and capital in the effort to deny fairness in compensation for their employees. There is always money for buildings, gardens and new furniture, but when the question is one of pay-equity or maintaining a reasonable parity between the University and its immediate competitors, the proverbial cookie jar is always reported to be empty.

Here at Concordia, the Part-time faculty have had to make the decision to go out on strike once in our history. It was not an easy decision to make, and even harder when one looked into the faces of students from the picket lines. In our case, our spirits were lifted when many students came to support us in our cause. They clearly understood the case for fair compensation that we were making and further, how a just settlement would bring benefit to them as well. As you go forward, I encourage you to keep constant dialogue with your student body, and I know you will do all possible to minimize the impact of this dispute on them. We all wish your employer would come back to the table with more forward-thinking solutions than those meagre positions they have advanced thus far. It is in the interests of all to have a vibrant, research and teaching-based institution of higher learning in the B.C. interior and north.

Stay together, and maintain your focus. Don’t be afraid to speak in a clear voice when you offer your vision of the future. We here in Montreal wish you the best of luck.

In solidarity,

Dr. David Douglas

President,

CUPFA 
